Ref No.

Monday, February 7, 2022

ALL PRIESTS, RELIGIOUS AND THE LAY FAITHFUL ARCHDIOCESE OF CAPE COAST CAPE COAST

Dear Confreres, Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I bring you warm greetings from the Archdiocesan Secretariat!

A NEW ARCHDIOCESAN HEALTH SERVICE DIRECTOR

I wish to inform you that the Archbishop has appointed Rev. Fr. Daniel Neyoh as the Director of our Archdiocesan Health Service, effective January 1, 2022. He takes over from Sr. Wilhemina Araba Mensah, OLA.

It is our hope you will give him your maximum cooperation.

mour

Thank you. I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Very Rev. Fr. Bonaventure Annan

Vicar General